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THE REPAIR AND RE-OPEN KLINGLE ROAD COALITION 
CELEBRATES MOUNT PLEASANT FESTIVAL ON JUNE 3 

  

(Washington, DC) Join the Repair and Re-open Klingle Road Coalition on 
June 3, from 10:00 am to 6:00 pm, at the Mount Pleasant Festival. The 
Coalition, sponsored by friends and businesses from Mt. Pleasant, 
Cleveland Park, Woodley Park, Foxhall, Adams Morgan, Crestwood, 
Shepherd Park, 16th Street Heights and Columbia Heights, will provide 
information and answer questions on the progress of Klingle Road repairs.  

Several ANCs in the neighborhoods surrounding Klingle Road, including 
Mount Pleasant, Crestwood, 16th Street Heights, Adams Morgan, Rock 
Creek East, and Shepherd Park, have voted overwhelmingly to repair the 
street.  The DC Council also strongly supports reopening the road.  By 
moving goods and people across town efficiently, Klingle Road served the 
public well for many, many decades. Join in the support to get this road 
fixed. 

For more information about Repairing and Reopening Klingle Road, go to 
http://www.repairklingleroad.org. To be added to the Repair Klingle Road 
email list and stay informed, email webster@lcsystems.com or call (202) 
716-9810. 
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